High Street Croughton Northamptonshire NN13 5LT



bursar@croughton.northants-ecl.gov.uk www.croughtonallsaints.northants.sch.uk



Be Ready, Be Respectful Be Safe 'To believe, achieve, succeed together.'

NEWSLETTER - FRIDAY 19th MAY 2023

Value of the Term: Justice

Dear Parents and Carers

On Monday the children had an assembly delivered by the **NSPCC** – this was a virtual assembly where Ant and Dec also popped by to share some important messages. Children were, at an age-appropriate level, (there were two assemblies EYFS/KS1 and KS2) taught about the different ways to say safe, what wasn't ok and learnt about Childline. All children next week will have follow-up lessons on this important topic. I met with **Parent Forum** this week which is always good to hear views from as well as share various updates from school as well. Minutes will be on the website in due course but the next date will be Friday 23rd June at 9.30am

The **PTFA** also met this week and reviewed activities and events that had taken place as well as upcoming ones – this includes a Father's Day Shop, School Disco and the launch of a Sponsored Skip. As a result of this hard work and your efforts too, they pay for a number of things for school in addition, which enhances the work we do. The skipping workshop for example next week is funded by the PTFA. As part of our worship this week we have explored Christian Aid as well as discussing **Ascension Day** and the significance of this in the

The Year 2 children have remained focused and had to work a bit differently this week as they embarked on some special tasks – there are a few more to complete next week but they have all been superstars!

Enjoy your weekend!

Mrs. Sarah Smith

Christian calendar.

<u>PE Kit request</u>—whilst we have shared when expected PE days are, there will be other occasions, particularly in the summer term when kits are needed in school. We therefore strongly suggest PE kits are in school from Monday to Friday each week please. This will support our work in keeping children active and healthy!

Class	Be Ready Be Respectful Be Safe Award	Sport Award	Head Teacher Awards
Beech	William Joshua	Max W	Fletcher
Chestnut	Archie-James Emmett	Myla	All Year 2
Sycamore	Jack Jennifer	Betsy	Leo D
Maple	Oscar L Daisy	Isaac	Archie T

<u>Safeguarding - Safeguarding is everyone's responsibility.</u>

Designated Safeguarding Lead - Mrs S. Smith

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead - Mrs K. Green

Governor Responsible for Safeguarding - Mrs C. Barrett

Attendance Figure -

for the whole school this academic year: 94.79%
Target 96%

Diary - WB 22nd May

Monday

Peter Cantley – Director of Education for Peterborough Diocese visiting

Tuesday

NSPCC Workshops

Wednesday

Homework Gallery Day

Woodford Halse Cross Country Event

Thursday

Rock Steady

Dan the Man Skipping Day – see separate letter

Last Day of Term

<u>Friday</u>

INSET Day

School Website – do have a look on here as it contains lots of useful details – also the photos have been updated now too!

Date- Sat 10th June Croughton Village Fete – children enjoyed creating the leaflets and posters – look out for who is chosen! The choir/school will be singing and there will be a few stalls run by the school too – we need help to run these please, so if you can offer to help this would be appreciated. Please let the office know.

Parking Now we may be experiencing some better weather there is a good number of spaces available at the rear of the Reading Rooms and their specific spaces, for pick up and drop off. This may help with the congestion around school. Thank you.

Attachments:

WUW – Well Being online School Update S4A Holiday Club Flyer Skipping Letter